
SUBMISSION
 

1. I strongly support the Bill;
2. I do not support aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender

preference;
3. Abortion based on a gender preference is untenable;
4. Given certain cultural preferences for a male child, abortion on the basis of

gender preference has the real possibilty of upsetting the gender balance in
our society;

5. I do not support aborting an unborn child except for reasons that put the life
of the mother and child at risk if the pregnancy continues; and

6. Medicare funding of selective abortion is an unacceptable cost burden on the
Australian tax payer.

 
Kind Regards,
 
Ted Cameron




